
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I think that this is a sensible approach to the water problem.  All 
over the state people are being required to meter their water, and 
with today's know over-allocation of water, this approach makes sense. 
 If the businesses can't monitor their water use, then maybe they 
don't belong in business. 
 Richard Smith 
Sacramento, CA 
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